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Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE)

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 11:08 AM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: FW: Julio Gimenez, EcoSteel USA, LLC, (Lobbyist Training) INQ 18-98

Attachments: INQ 17-191 Alexander.pdf

INQ 18-98 Gimenez

From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE)
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 11:07 AM
To: 'jgimenez46@gmail.com' <jgimenez46@gmail.com>
Cc: Centorino, Joseph (COE) <Joseph.Centorino@miamidade.gov>; Murawski, Michael P. (COE)
<Michael.Murawski@miamidade.gov>; Perez, Martha D. (COE) <Martha.Perez2@miamidade.gov>; Turay, Radia (COE)
<Radia.Turay@miamidade.gov>
Subject: Julio Gimenez, EcoSteel USA, LLC, (Lobbyist Training) INQ 18-98

Dear Mr. Gimenez:

You have inquired whether you may lobby prior to completing lobbyist training within the initial 60 days
of your registering as a lobbyist.

Section 2-11.1(s)(2)(d) requires that: “Each lobbyist shall, within sixty (60) days after registering as a
lobbyist, submit to the Clerk of the Board a certificate of completion of an ethics course offered by the
Miami-Dade County Commission on Ethics and Public Trust.” Consequently, the Ethics Commission has
determined (see attached INQ 17-191) that County lobbyists have sixty days to complete the training
during which time they may lobby.

However, if you do not complete the lobbyist ethics training within 60 days, you will be unable to lobby
thereafter until you have completed the training. See INQ 17-289 (Lobbyist ethics course should be
completed within 60 days of initial registration as a lobbyist, or must be completed prior to an individual
engaging in lobbyist activities thereafter).

Please contact me if you have any further questions.

Cordially,

Gilma (Mimi) Diaz-Greco
Staff Attorney

Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
19 W. Flagler Street, Suite 820
Miami, FL 33130
Tel: (305) 579-2594
Fax: (305) 579-0273
gdiazgr@miamidade.gov
www.facebook.com/MiamiDadeEthics
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From: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 2:18 PM
To: jgimenez46@gmail.com
Cc: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE) <Gilma.Diaz-Greco@miamidade.gov>
Subject: RE: Lobbyist Training (June 15, 2018)

Good Afternoon Ms. Diaz-Greco,

If you can please confirm Mr. Gimenez question, he wants to know if there is any conflict if he lobbies prior to taking our
course in June.

Aside from the training, please confirm that you are also registered as a lobbyist with the Clerk’s office Mr. Gimenez.

Ty, thank you!!

Rodzandra Sanchez, MPA
Administrative Officer
Miami Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
19 West Flagler Street
Suite 820
Miami, Florida 33130
(305) 350-0655

From: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)
Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 2:15 PM
To: 'jgimenez46@gmail.com' <jgimenez46@gmail.com>
Subject: Lobbyist Training (June 15, 2018)

CONFIRMED

This email serves to confirm that you are registered and confirmed to attend June 15, 2018
Lobbyist training.

Address: 19 West Flagler Street, Suite 820

Please make sure to arrive at 8:30 for continental breakfast.

The training starts at 9 am.

Keep in mind that if you arrive after 9, you will not be allowed in the training.


